
The department of surgery organised a one day objective structured clinical examination (OSCE) 
workshop on the 5th March.  Attendees included the departments of surgery, orthopaedics and 
anaesthesia. 

Workshops aim was to remind staff of recent developments in various evaluation methods with 
special emphasis on the OSCE examination method.  OSCE is becoming a popular examination 
method in the clinical areas due to its objectivity and popularity with students 

The workshop was well attended, highly interactive and staff found the session very useful.  The 
overwhelming resolution was that the department should follow our sister departments of 
medicine and paediatrics in giving OSCE examinations to undergraduates.  Previously this had 
been though as not possible due to the large numbers but the workshop indicated that it is 
possible. 

The workshop was made possible by faculty and funding from the MEPI programme lead by Dr. 
Kefa Bosire of the Department of Pharmacognosy UoN. 

 


